
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 

                             
Date:   November 14th, 2020 

To:    Mary Kirkwood, District Commodore   

From:   Nancy Marion, Division Commander   

CC:   DCOS, VCDR, IPDCDR, SO-SR, 113-01 Flotilla Commanders                        

Division:   October 2020 DCDR Report, 113-01 Senior Area 

HIGHLIGHTS: 
  

1. Last Meeting of Year-October 
2. 2021 Budget Approval 
3. Elected Officer Training-Attendance Encouraged 
4. Chain of Leadership and DIRAUX Contact-Protocol Review 
5. Member Engagement-Survey Results 
6. On-Line EDU, Uniform Wear & Wellness Checks 
7. AUXDATA II Training 

 
DETAILS: 
 

1. Last Meeting of Year-October: Our last meeting of the year was held on October 28th 
with planning shifting to the COW on January 9th, 2021 and awards calculations and 
production.  

2. 2021 Budget Approval: The Draft 2021 Division Budget was reviewed and approved 
with amendments at the October 28th meeting.  

3. Elected Officer Training-Attendance Encouraged: With the completion of our Flotilla 
Election cycle and following the October D11N Meeting, we have reached out to our 
newly elected Flotilla Leadership encouraging them to participate in the EOT program. 
They have been provided with the tentative class dates and times in December and 
encouraged to keep their eyes open for further notifications from District.  

4. Chain of Leadership & DIRAUX Contact-Protocol Review: With a few recent slip ups 
by members jumping the COL or contacting DIRAUX directly, Division included a 
thorough review of both subjects during our October meeting. We have asked our FC’s to 
place these topics on their next Agenda’s for review and discussion with their members.  

5. Member Engagement: The Division Wide survey results along with individual Flotilla 
results have been provided to our respective Flotillas. Division Leadership is encouraging 
our Flotilla Commanders to review the survey results with their members with an eye on 
developing member outreach programs at the Flotilla level. Flotilla 113-01-02 has 
included Guest speakers in their last two Flotilla meetings with good results.  

6. On-Line EDU, Uniform Wear & Wellness Checks: Our Flotillas continue to encourage 
members to participate in on-line education, review Uniform wear and conduct member 
wellness checks.  

7. AUXDATA II Training: Division Leadership continues to encourage our Flotilla 
Leadership to focus their members on logging hours through AUXDATA II. We are also 
encouraging members to use AUXDATAII to look up their own EDU and Competency 
status with an eye on staying ahead of expiration dates.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
PROJECTS: 
 

1. Developing alternative means of member engagement during the Stand-Down. 
2. Member Training: Continue to encourage our members to monitor Core Course expirations. 
3. Joint OPTREX Planning with Division 12. 
4. Expanded Awards Standard. 

 
GOALS & OBJECTIVES: 
 

1. Provide training opportunities based on need.  
2. Member Recruitment and retention. 
3. Increase Hours reporting 
4. Facility development 
5. Increase interaction, communication, shared events, and training between Flotillas.  
6. Succession Planning 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: 

1. Continue to develop our relationship with Station Golden Gate.  


